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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: John Lucio <John.Lucio@erm.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 3:10 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Conner, Anne P; Xiaodong Huang; Gina Sperinde; Arun 

Chemburkar
Subject: FW: Final Report for bulk sampling at Cemex Quarry for the PGE project at 205 Brush 

Street, Oakland, CA.

Hi Keith, 
 
We just received notice that the 0.75-inch Class II AB from the Cemex Quarry will be used for the remaining backfill. Per 
the report provided to you yesterday, this material did not contain any exceedance of the screening levels presented in 
the SIMP. The final surface is planned to be a larger gravel. 
 
Thanks, 
 
John Lucio 
Program Director 
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From: John Lucio  
Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 4:28 PM 
To: Keith.Nowell@acgov.org 
Cc: 'Roe, Dilan, Env. Health' <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Conner, Anne P <APB1@pge.com>; Xiaodong Huang 
<Xiaodong.Huang@erm.com>; Gina Sperinde <Gina.Sperinde@erm.com>; Arun Chemburkar 
<Arun.Chemburkar@erm.com> 
Subject: FW: Final Report for bulk sampling at Cemex Quarry for the PGE project at 205 Brush Street, Oakland, CA. 
 
Hi Keith, 
 
Per our conversation, attached are the gradations for the two potential fill materials from the Cemex Clayton Quarry.  I 
am still awaiting confirmation on how the surface will be finished. 
 
Thanks, 
 
John Lucio 
Program Director 
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